
Mendocino County Supervisors, 

 

The worst drought in the state's history is occurring now. It makes no sense to expand legal 

cannabis grows at this time. Obviously.  

 

Instead, all efforts should be focused on iradicating illegal grows and code enforcement on 

existing legal grows. We deserve an accurate accounting of where the licensing fees and tax 

revenues are going.  

 

The interests of Mendocino County residents are not being taken seriously by the board, except 

by Mr. Haschek. 

We have made our concerns known with our votes, and our voices. Our extremely valid concerns 

are being ignored by those elected to represent us. One has to wonder why our elected officials 

are so anxious to placate large growers while the rest of us are scraping to save every drop of 

water. We expect to be fairly represented by those we elect and that's not happening.  

 

Expanding cannabis now is a slap in the face to every resident of this County who won't directly 

benefit from it as large growers. 

 

Do your jobs. Represent our needs and our vision for this beautiful, fragile place  

 

Dr. Sheri Cronin  

 


